
NA Class @ Walhalla

Tickets @ www.walhallarail.com

Saturday 29 May & Sunday 30 May

It has been 66 years since a NA Class  
locomotive has been to Walhalla! Loco 7A was 

the last engine to operate on the  
Erica-Moe section of the line before it closed in 
1954. Now 7A is making a triumphant return - 

FOR TWO DAYS ONLY!
Tickets for this once in a life time event to  

witness a NA in Walhalla are now on sale and 
they are strictly limited.

 
ONLY 6 PUBLIC RUNS SO DON’T DELAY!

With thanks to Puffing Billy for the generous loan of loco 7A to the WGR.

FROM PROSPERITY TO DECLINE TO PROSPERITY


